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Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission – 2021 Budget 
Adjustment Request 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the request for an additional $15,000 to the Saskatoon Municipal Review 
Commission Budget for 2021, be approved.  

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on June 21, 2021, 
considered a request from the Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission for a budget 
adjustment for 2021. 
 
The City Clerk confirmed there are funds within the City Clerk’s Office budget to cover 
this increase for 2021.  
 
Attachment 
Email - Paul Jaspar, Chair, Municipal Review Commission, dated June 16, 2021 


